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EO 3513-D 2019-02-19 

Inaugural Christmas Tree Lighting Community Christmas 
19th. December to 30th. December 2020 

Sleigh Riding transport for neighbourhood to and from hall grounds on opening night 
Santa Claus visit with gifts for Children from Santa 
Christmas Tree Decorating 
Glow Stricks, Hot Chocolate etc 

Council Priority Funds – Application 
(Page 2 of 2) 

PRIORITY FUND INFORMATION – Completed by Applicant 

Organization Name Antler Lake / Uncas Community League 

Address 1 A - 52343 Range Road 211 

Street and number Subdivision if rural 

City or town Sherwood Park 

Contact person 
Colene Frood 

Telephone 780 237 9210 

Province 
Alberta Postal code 

T8G 1A6 

Email address (optional) antlerlakesecretary2020@gmail.com 

Project Type Event Project Expense 

Amount Requested $ 
3,790.50 

Brief description of request 

Colene Mae Frood 2nd.November 2020 

Print name Signature Date 

Please remember to attach a proposed budget and request letter to this request. 

Number of attached pages 
2 

Enclosure 1
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Antler Lake Uncas Community League 

1A-52343 Range Road 211 

Sherwood Park 

Alberta, T8G 1A6 

Attention: Office of the Elected Officials 

The Antler Lake Uncas Community League wishes to apply for $3790.50 from the County Priority Fund to 

provide on the 19th December 2020 for our local residence and the surrounding area a Christmas Tree 

Lighting ceremony to usher in the Christmas festivities. A sleigh ride will be provided to transport the local 

residence to and from the hall with Mr & Mrs Clause aboard. It has been confirmed by the sleigh ride 

provider that they will be able to provide this service while maintaining social distancing and fulfilling all 

other COVID-19 restrictions. The lights will remain on for the Christmas period to be viewed and enjoyed 

by all. 

During the tree lighting, which will be performed by professional installers, hot chocolate and s’mores will 

be provided in a manner that will assure social distancing is adhered to.  Santa will also be providing a 

small gift to the children. As this is an outdoor event and social distancing is possible, glow sticks will be 

provided to be used during the singing of Christmas carols while the Christmas tree lights are turned on. 

The Antler Lake Community League wishes to provide this event in an effort to build the Christmas spirit 

and bring the community together.  If there is a positive response it is intend to make this an annual event 

and a local tradition. 

Regards 

Colene Frood 

Secretary / Treasurer – 780 237 9210 
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ANTLER LAKE CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING BUDGET 

19TH DECEMBER 2020 

• Light Installation - $1,250.00

• Sleigh Ride transport for neighbourhood to and from hall grounds (4 hour duration) - $1300.00

• Santa Gifts (A local resident will play position of Santa) - $560.00

• Glow Sticks, Hot Chocolate, S’mores etc. - $500.00

Total - $3610.00 

Tax - $180.50 

• Grand Total - $3790.50
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